Oroville Civil Service
Monday, March 23, 2020 

Meeting called to order at 4:35 pm by Chairman Richard Werner.

Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley and Joe King.
Others present: JoAnn Denney, Emily Finsen, and Mayor Jon Neal.
Absent: N/A

     Approval of the minutes from the January 27, 2020 regular meeting.  Motion by Richard to approve the minutes as written, second by Mike; motion carried.

     Approval of the minutes from the March 2, 2020 Special Meeting. Motion by Richard to approve the minutes as written, second by Mike; motion carried.

No scheduled appearances.

Denney stated that Public Safety Testing has postponed testing until April 9th, and possibly further.

Mayor Neal stated that after meeting with the Police Committee, there was a raise given to the Police Wages. 

Civil Service set the Patrolman Exam date to Saturday, June 13, 2020 and the due date for applications will be Friday, June 5, 2020.

There was an amendment to continue having Civil Service Meetings monthly; motion by Joe to approve the monthly meetings, second by Mike; motion carried.

Next Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, April 27, 2020.

As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 4:50 pm, second by Joe; motion carried.


Approval of Minutes:		           ______________________________________
				Richard Werner, Chairman

			______________________________________
				Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman

					______________________________________
				Joe King, Commissioner
Submitted by:
Emily Finsen
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